
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 5:46:10 PM

First name: Christine

Last name: Stump

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I'm writing to urge you to stop this project all together. The very fact that NEPA requirements have

been preempted speaks to the fact that environmental damage is anticipated in this Forest Service area set aside

for environmental protection and appreciation. Furthermore, the Pueblo of Sandia still regards this land as

sacred, and though their interest was callously and cavalierly punted aside at the inception of this protected

space its claim is still evident and counter to this commercial venture that will bring trampling traffic to an already

highly trafficked, under resourced, cluttered and littered natural area. Please, from a nearby resident, from a

lifelong trail user, from someone who cares about the environment, stop this madness. I seriously thought a

Sandia Mountain Roller Coaster was a joke when I saw the flyer posted on our mailboxes on 14. Sadly, we live in

a world where the ludicrous is now considered alongside the sane.


